
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

August 17, 2020 

New Employee: 

Welcome Pete Williams to the City of Punta Gorda as a 

Utilities Maintenance Worker I in Water Distribution.  

Benefits: 

Annual Open Enrollment is underway and closes this 

Friday. Below is the link to see information about all 

of our insurance plans offered by Florida Blue. 

Included are things like doctor searches, medication 

guides, money saving tips, and COVID-19 information. 

https://gateway.bcbsfl.com/grp/1284. Enter code 1284.  

 

If you are not making any changes, just sign the physical form and return it.  

You may also go to www.benefitsolver.com and complete the same open 

enrollment process from last year.  If you do the online process, please send 

Jeff Payne an email to let him know. Open enrollment forms must be 

completed by August 21. If you have any questions please contact Jeff Payne, 

Benefits Coordinator at (941) 575-3303. 
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